
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – September 6th – 7th, 2025 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK  Dianne Gordon,  
Daniel Berardi, Olier Caron, Fran Pelletier,  
Steffan Brunette, Cindy Stefoff, Frank 
Ethier,  Margaret Swindells, Susan, Nolan 

Dav is,  Fr. Joseph Rodrigues, Ricki Keyzers,  Bill 
Paterson, Patrick Kellachan, Karen Larocque, 
Marilyn Quesnelle, Leo Elliott, June Hermann,  
Mario & Luciana Ciardullo, Fritz Haefele, Elizabeth 
Tchee & Onofrio Spatol. Also please pray for those 
who take care of them. 

SACRED HEART GEMS 

“The Sacred Heart of Jesus is the 

sanctuary and The image of Divine 

perfections” – St John Eudes 

 

 

Our Sanctuary Lamp burns 

For the People of the Parish 
 

 

REGISTRATION MEETING FOR  

FIRST RECONCILIATION & COMMUNION 

If your child is in Grade 2/3 and has not received 

these two sacraments, the registration meeting is 

on TUESDAY Sept. 23rd, at 6:00 pm in the parish 

hall. You will need a copy of your child’s baptism 

certificate and $40 for the books.  

CWL LUNCHEON  

SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 21st  

All ladies of the parish are 

welcome.   Frankie Burg-

Feret   will be our guest 

speaker. Signup sheets are 

available, at the back of the 

church, after all Masses this weekend. Please sign 

up. Tickets for our raffle are also available. $5 

each or 3 for $10. 

 

 
Cardinal Leo encourages you to reach out to your 

neighbour in need - “We cannot turn away from the 

suffering around us, especially when so many struggle 

just to eat. Our Catholic family is called not only to 

witness God’s love but to live it boldly: feed the hungry, 

restore dignity, and stand shoulder to shoulder with those 

in need. As Scripture reminds us in Isaiah 58:10, ‘If you 

offer your food to the hungry and satisfy the needs of the 

afflicted, then your light shall rise in the darkness.’ 

Together, through these grants and our generous hearts, 

we bring hope where despair threatens to take hold.” 

Our 2025 parish goal is $44,000. So far we have raised 

$35,344. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 

envelope, online through our parish website, or at 

sharelife.org/donate 

Thank you for living the Gospel. 

 

 

Celebrating God’s Faithfulness and Love 
Your love, LORD, reaches to the heavens, 

 your faithfulness to the skies. – Ps. 36:5 

THANKSGIVING MASS OCT. 25TH  – 5:00 PM 

Celebrant – Cardinal Leo 

Followed by Dinner with Cardinal Leo at 6:30 

pm at Wooden Sticks GC.   

GET YOUR TICKETS BEFORE THEY SELL 

OUT. - Tickets - $65 per person (includes salad, 

entrée, dessert and wine). Tickets are available 

at the parish office or after Mass this weekend. 

(cash or cheques will be accepted). Last day to 

get your tickets is Sept. 30th. 

 

“That Blessed Upper Room” 
 Frank Cardinal Leo, Metropolitan Archbishop of 

Toronto, has released “That Blessed Upper Room,” a  
pastoral letter inviting the faithful of the archdiocese to 

reflect together on the significance of The Upper Room 

in our lives, our families and in our communities of faith 

as this story is so directly connected to pivotal events in 

the life of Jesus and of the early Church. The letter is 

divided into nine chapters, drawing on dimensions of our 

Catholic Christian life. A short video and entire letter can 

be viewed at  

www.archtoronto.org/thatblessedupperroom 
 

Having a loose grasp on those things 

that rightly belong to God is required 

of every follower. The open hands 

you are left with will be filled by 

God and overflowing. Can you let go? If God is calling 

you, to be a priest, religious or deacon, visit 

www.vocationstoronto.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

Lord God,  

You have brought us again 

 to the beginning of a new school year. 

 In your abundance,  

You have given our children 

many friends and times of joy in the past years. 

We pray that You would let this year also 

 be filled with the joy of new experiences, 

challenges and friendships for our children. 

Send your angel of protection 

 to be with our children this year  

as they embark on this new endeavour.  

We ask this through Christ Our Lord. Amen 

 

"Cast all your worries upon 

Him because He cares for 

you." 1 Peter 5:7 

A comforting invitation to 

surrender our anxieties to God, 

trusting that He cares for us with 

a boundless and compassionate love. A perfect reminder 

to embrace peace in the midst of uncertainties. 

 
Blessed Presentation Candles -  Cost  $25 

Still some available. Please speak to Fr. 

Gerard. Your generosity is appreciated as 

this will help offset our 160th Anniversary 

celebrations. Thank you. 

 

RENEW TORONTO 2025 

Nov. 21 – 23, 2025 
This is the Archdiocese of Toronto’s largest gathering 

of young adults aged 19-39, for a weekend of faith, 

formation and fellowship. For more info. about the 

conference visit Renew Toronto 

 
  

Tuesday, Sept. 9th 

7:00 pm Soul of Rev. Fr. Richard McKnight 

Wednesday, Sept. 10th, 

8:30 am   Healing of Linda Lat Ocampo 

                Req. by: Cory Manucdoc       

Thursday, Sept. 11th,  

NO MASS TODAY  

Friday, Sept. 12th 

8:30 am  Intention of the Brown family 

                Req. by: Lauren Brown 

Saturday,  Sept. 13th,   

5:00 pm  In Thanksgiving - Judy & Walter  

                Haars On their 50th Wedding  

               Anniversary 

                Req. by: Judy & Walter Haars 

SUNDAY, SEPT. 14th 

9:00 am  Soul of Liz Sheedy 

               Req. by: Tony Sheedy 

11:00 am  People of the Parish  

 

 

http://www.archtoronto.org/thatblessedupperroom
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/
https://renewtoronto.org/

